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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to ask you to withdraw HB1232.

Children should be evaluated by a trusted healthcare provider who knows their 
detailed health history. Pharmacies have already made mistakes and this will

just add to the mistakes and will put children at risk.

Please choose to protect children from senseless mistakes and withdraw SB 372. 

Thank you!

Lauren Daigle
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